
 
 

  
 
 
  
 
 

 
February, 2023 
 
Dear Beloved Sons and Daughters of God, 
 
“Go and Announce the Gospel of the Lord” is the theme for this year’s Catholic Services Appeal 
(CSA).  Every resource that we have is from God and we are called to use every resource that we 
have to support the mission of Christ and His Church. There are many blessings that God gives us to 
be enjoyed simply to make our lives joyful.  At the same time, God gives us many gifts and resources 
in order to help all of God’s children through the Church.  This chart shows how every dollar of our 
CSA target will be used to Go and Announce the Gospel of the Lord: 
   

Mission Grants 19.8%       41,112  

Evangelization and Missionary Discipleship 16.9%       35,090  

Clergy, Vocations and Consecrated Life 15.8%       32,806  

Sacred Heart Major Seminary Building & Facilities 14.6%       30,315  

Communications and Marketing 9.9%       20,556  

Catholic Schools 6.7%       13,912  

Parish Support Services 6.2%       12,873  

Development - Mission Advancement 5.8%       12,043  

Metropolitan Tribunal 4.3%         8,928 

 100.0%  $ 207,635  
 
Together with Fr. Jim and the Parish Finance Council, I encourage each of you to help announce the 
Gospel of the Lord by giving generously to the CSA.  I sincerely thank all 457 families from our parish 
who so generously helped us reach our CSA goal last year.  This year, our goal is $207,635.  We 
need your continued support!  It is our hope to increase the number of families giving to CSA to 650 or 
more.  Every family’s participation is essential to support this mission within the Archdiocese of Detroit 
and our parish.  If we are able to exceed our goal, any overage collected will stay with our parish. 
 
I invite you to prayerfully evaluate your own situation and donate today by one of the following ways: 

• Visit our secure website at: http://anastasia.aodcsa.org/.   This is the preferred method as your 
pledge and payment information are processed directly with the CSA Office at the Archdiocese. 

• Complete the enclosed form and either drop it in the collection boxes, the mail, or at our Parish 
Office.  

 
If you have any questions, please stop me after Mass or contact our Business Manager, Brian Burgin, 
by email at bburgin@stanastasia.org or by phone at (248) 689-8380 Ext. 130. 

 
With the Peace of Christ, 

 
Fr. Steven Wertanen 

  



 

 
 

 
 
PREFERRED METHOD:  You can complete this form and 
make your payment arrangements (including credit or 
debit cards) entirely online at 
http://anastasia.aodcsa.org/. A link to this secure website 
can be found on the parish website under the “Give” tab 
or scan here.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
My gift to the Archdiocesan 2023 Catholic Services Appeal is as follows: 
(This gift is not legally binding.) 
 
 

  

Name 
 
  
Street Address 
 
  
City / State / Zip Code 
 
  
Email Address 

 
 

 Pledged  $ 

 Initial Payment Enclosed $ 

 Balance $   

 
  My check, payable to “St. Anastasia CSA 2023” is enclosed 
 
Please select frequency of payments:  
 

 9 Monthly Payments  
  (Beginning in July) 
 
    Quarterly  
  (Jul/Oct/Jan/Apr) 

 


